
 

 

 

WELCOME 
Smithville Mennonite Church  

 August 13, 2023 

MISSION STATEMENT 

Our church invites you to live a SAVED life. 

GUEST INFORMATION 

We are so glad you chose to worship with us this 

morning. We hope you feel welcomed and 

connected. Please see a greeter or stop at the 

welcome center for a special gift and  

information about our church. 

ABOUT US 

SMC is an evangelical, anabaptist church that is 

a part of the Evana Network.  

 

Welcome 
 
 

Congregational Songs  
 

 

Pastoral Prayer  
 

Offering/Offertory 

 
 

Congregational Songs 
 

Sermon 

 

Song of Response 

 

Benediction 
 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 

Today 
Song Leader: 

Worship Team 
 

Message By: 

Pastor Todd Martin 

 

 

Next Sunday 
Song Leader: 

Todd Martin 
 

Message By: 

Pastor Todd Martin  

WORSHIP LEADERS 

IN OUR PRAYERS 

Virginia Horner and Ralph & Lila Smucker 
 

STATISTICS 
Attendance for 8/6/23  Offering last Sunday:  

Worship: 103               Budget $2,932.00    

Livestream: 9                                           

  

CONTACT US 

6097 Akron Rd. P.O. Box 455, Smithville, OH 44677 

Phone: 330.669.3601  Website: www.smc585.org 

Church Office Hours: Tues.-Fri., 9am-1pm 

Email: secretary@smc585.org 

Pastor Todd’s Office Hours: Tues.-Thurs., 9am-12pm 

Email: todd@smc585.org 

Youth Ministry: Rebecca Martin, Phone: 330.621.1040 

Email: 777rebeccamartin@gmail.com 

Office hours by appointment only 



  

Test Me You’ll See 
 

Our rhyming point: God makes it clear in his book, how 

giving to him should look. 

 

Genesis 14:11-20:  Here we learn the ________ and the 

__________. 

How do you express your gratitude to God? 

 

 

 

Malachi 3:6-12:   Now we learn the ________. 

Do you have a tithing testimony now or will you next 

year? 

 

 

 

 Matthew 19:16-30:  Jesus never talks ____________ just 

__________. 

Does giving feel good-do you believe it could? 

 

 

 

 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
 
 

 

Sun., Aug.13 

      Signing Interpreter 

 

   2:00-4:00 p.m. Calling  

    Hours for Sara Mast at 

    SMC 
 

   6:00-8:00 p.m. Calling 

    Hours for Sara Mast  
 

Mon., Aug. 14 

   10:00 a.m. Calling  

    Hours for Sara Mast at 

    SMC 
 

   11:00 a.m. Service  
 

     7:00 p.m. Young  

      Adult Choir Practice 
 

Wed., Aug. 16 

   6:30 p.m. Youth Group 
 

   7:00 p.m. Elder’s at  

     Wendell Hostetler’s 
 

Fri., Aug.18 

   7:00 p.m. Square 1 

COMING UP 
 

Sun., Aug. 20 

   10:30 a.m. Worship 

     Service at Camp Luz 
 

     7:00 p.m. Campfire 

       Worship at SMC 
 

Wed., Aug. 23 

   12:00 p.m. Seeker’s  

      Eat-out at  

      Dravenstott’s 
 

    7:00 p.m. Youth Group 

 
    

         

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

COME WORSHIP WITH US AT CAMP LUZ     

(152 Kidron Rd., Orrville), next Sunday, 

August 20. 
 

Worship Service: 10:30 a.m. 

Baptism: 11:30 a.m. 

Lunch: 12:00 p.m.  

Swimming: 12:30-2:30 p.m. 

Boating: 1:00-2:00 p.m. 
 

Lunch will be provided, please sign up for 

the meal at the Welcome table today. 
 

Campfire Worship: Come to the wing at  

7:00 p.m. on the 1st and 3rd Sundays for a 

wilder worship time that always has praising 

with songs, preaching with scripture and 

praying with Spirit.  We always have a  

“carry-in” snack time as well.  Come and 

see, hear, taste and feel this fresh way to 

worship together. 
 

It hurts to lose a loved one.  Find help at 

GriefShare. GriefShare helps group 

members apply biblical principles to the 

healing process after the death of a loved 

one. Throughout the videos and workbook, 

participants see how the gospel brings 

hope and restoration. GriefShare is a 

friendly, caring group of people who will 

walk alongside you through one of life’s 

most difficult experiences. You don’t have 

to go through the grieving process alone.  

Plans are being made to start a new 

GriefShare group Wed., Sept. 13, 

depending upon expressions of interest in 

doing so.  The sessions are 75 minutes in 

length (4:00-5:15 p.m.) once a week for     

13 weeks including a video presentation 

and group discussion.  If you would like 

more information, or to express interest in 

joining, please contact Gladys Geiser (330-

201-1510) or the Kidron Mennonite Church 

office (330-857-3461). Please respond by 

September 1. 

 


